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  TAKE NOTICE that a public symposium concerning issues 

in this New York State Public Service Commission proceeding will 

be held on May 22, 2014, commencing at 9:00 a.m. at Albany Law 

School, 80 New Scotland Avenue, Albany, New York 12208, in the 

Dean Alexander Moot Court Room. 

  The purpose of the symposium is to hear distinguished 

speakers address the topics posed in the Commission order 

instituting this proceeding.  At issue is aligning electric 

utility practices and the regulatory paradigm with technological 

advances in information management and power generation and 

distribution to achieve system efficiency, greater customer 

choice, and greater penetration of clean generation and energy 

efficiency technologies. 

  The speakers will present a global and national, as 

well as local, perspective.  The program and further details 

will be posted prior to the Symposium.  If you plan to attend, 

please RSVP to 14M0101@dps.ny.gov. 

  Members of the public are welcome. 

 

 

 

       KATHLEEN H. BURGESS 

        Secretary 
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